PLEASE PRINT ON YOUR LOGO STATIONERY / LETTERHEAD

Date

To:  Byway Nomination Review Committee 

Re:  Scenic Byway Nomination - California Historic Route 66 - Needles to Barstow

This letter is written in support of the Historic Route 66 nomination package submitted by the Bureau of Land Management, California Desert District and the California Historic Route 66 Association.  This very important project seeks national scenic byway designation status for the portion of California Route 66 between Needles and Barstow.

State your relationship to the byway (examples):  
“I am the President of the Netherlands Route 66 Association and lead tours of Route 66.”
 “I am involved with the International Route 66 Festival in Europe”
  “ I attend Route 66 Festivals in the United States
   Any personalized statement about your involvement with Route 66.


We plan to support Route 66 in the future by (examples):
“Continuing to lead tours on Route 66”
“Promoting Route 66 as a travel destination”
	Any other ideas you have!

Sincerely,

Please provide your full name, title, contact information, and signature 

Please send your letter of support no later than April 18.

California Route 66 Scenic Byway Project
c/o Lynne Miller
4734 Pepperwood Ave.
Long Beach CA 90808
or by email to:  Route66BywayProject@gmail.com

Please contact Lynne Miller at 562-412-4089
if you have any questions and thank you for your support.
